
Richmond Selectboard 

Resolution Honoring the Organizers and Volunteers of Halloween on the Green  

 

WHEREAS, Halloween celebrations are an essential part of life in Richmond, Vermont, 

 

WHEREAS, in 2020 the Covid epidemic impacted many events, including Halloween,  

 

WHEREAS, Rebecca and Andrew French, Chuck Senick, Bryan Moreau and their friends organized the first daytime, open-air 
Halloween on the Green celebration in Richmond in October of 2020, with volunteers staffing booths and handing out candy, 

spooky music, and fun Halloween activities, 

 

WHEREAS, the 2020 event was such a success that the event has continued, with the third celebration on October 29, 2022 
involving dozens of volunteers and attracting over five hundred costumed children and their parents on a beautiful sunny day, 

 
NOW THEREFORE, the Selectboard of the Town of Richmond wishes to recognize and thank Rebecca and Andrew French, 
Chuck Senick, Bryan Moreau, and their fellow organizers and volunteers for all their work making Halloween on the Green 

possible and bringing smiles to the faces of children across eastern Chittenden County. 
 

Dated at Richmond, Vermont this 7th day of November 2022 effective upon passage. 

 

     

June Heston David Sander Bard Hill Jay Furr Jeff Forward 
Selectboard Chair Selectboard Vice Chair Selectboard Selectboard Selectboard 

 


